3 Meldrum Street
WESTON ACT 2611

23 January 2001

The Secretary

Senate Select Committee on Superannuation
and Financial Services

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Secretary

Re: Senate inquiry into the benefit design of Commonwealth public sector and defence
force unfunded superannuation funds and schemes.

I am a member of the Superannuated Commonwealth Officers Association (SCOA) and
am aware of SCOA ‘s submission to the Committee concerning the need for an equitable
indexation of members’ superannuation.

I wish to support SCOA’s submission and look forward to a just and fair solution.

Yours faithfully

K
Robina McCaffr
Tel: (02) 6288 6815





